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Greetings to the Housing Committee on Housing and Homelessness,   

I am Marih Alyn-Claire, a coordinator for a volunteer Housing System Design Team.  

We have met for the past 2 years working on a coop housing program for creating 

housing options supporting  homeless,  low-income and other vulnerable 

communities.   I fully support HB2964.   We need greater funding for real affordable 

housing projects that produce long-term housing stability, bringing security to 

people's lives.    

 

Thank you for supporting HB2964. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marih 

 


